
Dear Parents and carers of children due to start at Little Park in September 2022,

We look forward to welcoming you to our Nursery, Little Park, in September and we also look forward

(hopefully) to many long and successful years of learning together.

The tables below state when we would like for  you and your child to attend in the first three weeks of

term. The highlighted time is the time we are inviting your child in. We hope that by allowing the children in

for staggered sessions in the first three weeks, this will support the children with getting settled in the

new environment with new children and adults.

W.C 5/9/22 timings On Monday, Tuesday and
Wednesday of this week
we would encourage you
to stay with your child for

the session.

On Thursday and Friday of
this week we would

encourage you to attempt
to leave them with us and

without you, for the 1
hour session.

If your child is entitled to
30 hour provision, please
talk to us if you need to

take that up straight away.

Morning sessions
9:00 -10:00

Afternoon
sessions 12:30 - 1:30

W.C 12/9/22 timings This week we would
encourage you to attempt
to leave your child with us
and without you, for the 2

hour session.

If your child is entitled to
30 hour provision, please
talk to us if you need to

take that up straight away.

Morning session
8:45-10:45

Afternoon
session 12:30 - 2:30

W.C 19/9/22 timings This week we would
encourage you to attempt
to leave your child with us
and without you, for the 3

hour session.

If your child is entitled to
30 hour provision, please
talk to us if you need to

take that up straight away.

Morning session
8:45-11:45

Afternoon
session 12:30 - 3:30



In the w.c 26th September, all children will be expected in for their regular hours which are:

Morning Little Park 8:45 - 11:45

Full Day Little Park 8:45-3:30

Afternoon Little Park 12:30 - 3:30

We are really excited to be welcoming your child and we are sure that their time at Little Park

will be both rewarding, fun and inspirational; we aim to nurture the child’s desire to explore,

question and learn.

Kind regards,

Ms Cook

Assistant Head Teacher for EYFS and KS1


